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This morning the second and final session of the 2022-2023 Participatory Council of Children
and Youth (PCCY) was held. The meeting was chaired by Ana Juan and co-chaired by Vanessa
Parellada, president and youth councillor, respectively, of the Consell de Formentera. Other
participants included representatives of the three public schools on the island, CEIP el Pilar de
la Mola, CEIP Sant Ferran and CEIP Mestre Lluís Andreu, as well as representatives of IES
Marc Ferrer, which are part of the same body.

  

The president welcomed PCCY members to the assembly and thanked them for their
participation throughout this legislature. For her part, Vanessa Parellada took stock of proposals
realized and those that are pending.

  

As always, children and young people asked for improvements in sports and educational
facilities and parks, which the officials committed to study, report to the appropriate
administrations, namely the regional ministry of education, and implement them if feasible. They
also asked about issues related to health, mobility and family welfare.
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